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Message from our Principal....
Tēna koutou katoa, Goeie dag, 안녕하세요, أهلا, 您好, こんにちは,
Welcome......

Kind Regards, 
Hayden Iles 
Tumuaki - Principal

This Weeks Featured Business Partner

Our school year is well underway, and it’s great to see both students
and staff settling smoothly into their classroom routines and
programmes. The positive energy around the school is evident, and
it’s wonderful to witness everyone enjoying being back.

Our school year is well underway, and it’s great to see both students and staff settling
smoothly into their classroom routines and programmes. The positive energy around
the school is evident, and it’s wonderful to witness everyone enjoying being back.

A special highlight has been the recent leadership opportunities for our Year 6 students.
They had the chance to apply for important roles within our school, including
participating in the Student Government elections and standing for Whānau Captain
positions. I want to take a moment to acknowledge all the students who put themselves
forward, prepared thoughtful speeches, and presented them confidently to their peers
from Year 4-6. It takes real courage to step up like this, and I applaud each and every
student who took part.

Congratulations to those who have been selected as members of the Student
Government, as well as our House and Deputy House Captains. Your leadership will play
a vital role in shaping our school community this year. We’ve included a photo of both
groups later in this newsletter.

As we settle into the term, a couple of reminders: please ensure your child brings their
hat to school each day, as well as their swimming togs on the days they have swimming
lessons scheduled. These small preparations help ensure that students can fully
participate in all activities.

Looking ahead, we have some exciting events on the horizon. In the coming weeks, many
of  our  senior  students  will   be   involved  in  the  Senior School  Swimming Sports,  the
Year 5 Camp at Carey Park, and the Super
Cluster Tennis event. We wish all
participants the very best of luck and know
they will represent our school with pride.

Thank you for your ongoing support of our 
school.
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Pohutukawa Kowhai Tawa Rimu

House Captains:
Olivia Brown
Patrick Sun 

Deputy House
Captains:

Dunya Salem
Joshua Horne

House Captains:
Charlotte Burt
Rico McMurdo 
Deputy House

Captains:
Chloe Harvey
Harold Tian

House Captains:
Lucy Roberts
Tino Shungu 

Deputy House
Captains: 

Isla Schroder
Emlen Metz

House Captains:
Eva Shi

Lex Zheng 
Deputy House

Captains:
Rose Bartlett
Adrian Cao

Miller Liu
Sienna Nell

Violet Richards

Congratulations to our
2025 Student
Government

Amelie Bonner
Amy Kay

Emily Niu 

Congratulations
to our 2025

Whānau Group
Leaders
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

WEEK 4

24 FEBRUARY 25 FEBRUARY 26 FEBRUARY 27 FEBRUARY

Tennis Trials

28 FEBRUARY

Y3&4 Assembly

WEEK 5

3 MARCH 4 MARCH 5 MARCH 6 MARCH

Senior Swimming
Sports

7 MARCH

Y5&6 ASSEMBLY

WEEK 6

10 MARCH

Y5 Camp

11 MARCH

Y5 Camp
PTA Meeting

12 MARCH

Y5 CAMP

13 MARCH

Super Cluster
Tennis

14 MARCH

Y1&2 ASSEMBLY

Teacher Only Day
24 March

https://www.murraysbay.school.nz/events/
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Every parent who orders an Ezlunch goes into a weekly
draw to win $100 Kindo Credit for themselves AND $100
for their school.
Every order also enters the Grand Prize Draw for a
$1,000 JB Hi-Fi Voucher + $500 for their school!

View Menu Here

TIPS
Printing School Reports

1. Open HERO on a computer.
2. View your child's report. 
3. Select the printer icon.
4. Look through what Print Options you want to include.
5. Click Print
6. Select the Printer you wish to send it to, or select 'Save to PDF'
7. Click Print
8. If you have clicked 'Save to PDF' you now need to decide where on your computer to
save it - remember to rename the document now.

Please note: This cannot be completed on a mobile phone. 

Check out our new supplier Luna House for delicious lunch options 

https://shop.kindo.co.nz/shop/upload/pdf/school/murrays_bay_school/Menu.pdf
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Donations of good
quality 2nd hand
uniform always
appreciated!! 

We need you!!! We wouldlove some extra help inthe uniform shop onWednesday afternoons.Please get in touch if youhave 30 minutes to spare





Advertise in our Community Section - $25+gst per edition
Adverts need to be relevant to our School Community - email office@murraysbay.school.nz for more information

Community Notices


